
 
 
 

Facility Committee Recommendations 
November 13, 2024 

 

The following recommendations were agreed upon through consensus of 
community members, district employees, and trustees at the end of the 
meeting: 

• Submit the HB521 Application to the Board of Approval for approval by 
the State Department of Education with funds to be used on priorities 
recommended by the Operations Director. 

• Work with the Facility Committee to update the 10-year Plan submitted 
to the State Department of Education to move forward with projects to 
improve facilities. 

• Close Priest River Junior High School for use beginning January 1, 
2025. 

• Explore reduction of district facility footprint with potential costs 
determined. 

 

Administrative Notes: 

• All recommendations are related and appropriate work assigned to the 
Facility Committee. 

• Closing Priest River Junior High School will allow district to begin cost 
savings and a date of January 1, 2025, will allow time for the various 
sports group to work with the district athletic directors to schedule time 
for gymnasium use, no later than January 15, 2025. 
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